FYI,

Vanessa Rich, Deputy Commissioner of Family & Support Services, Elizabeth Stover, Chief Planning Analyst,  and Beatrice Nichols, Asst. Director all attended "The Head Start Fall Leadership Institute Conference" September 28-October 1, 2015 in Washington D.C. , they participated in Congressional advocacy and learning, among other things, from the Office of Head Start (“OHS”) (part of the U.S. Department of Health & Human Services department (“HHS”)), HHS and others “the most up-to-date information” involving information important for their City work in areas including “rule changes to the Head Start program”…”the Designation Renewal System,” “the new system of program goals…,” and the “proposed Head Start Program Performance Standards,” which allows the City “to assure that the grant application and other documentation association [sic] with the City’s $127 million grant continues to meet federal expectations….”

Thank you.
Darlene Balthazar
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